
 
CAMPUS ADVISORY 

Friday, November 8, 2019 
 

Broken Gas Line Off-Campus 
 
After receiving multiple reports from Compton College employees regarding the smell of gas on 
campus, the Compton College Police Department reached out to local government and emergency 
agencies. The Compton Fire Department reported a broken gas line north of Greenleaf Boulevard at 
3:30 a.m. this morning. 
 
The smell of gas may linger for some time in the area. There is no danger to the residents surrounding 
the College or employees on campus, per the Compton Fire Department. 
 
If an employee or student feels ill, they should report to the Boardroom in the Administration Building 
where paramedics will be available to assess their status. 
 
Please contact the Compton College Campus Police, 310-900-1600, ext. 2790, if you have any questions. 
You may also dial 911 in case of an emergency. 
 

 

Sign up to receive Nile emergency alerts from Campus Police; 
simply text 888777 and type CCPD1. 

 
If you see something, say something.  

BE AWARE. BE SAFE. 


